
DF AR MENI OFDUCA ON 

Byob Poliprnes 
Drpattmmt am 

RLFA 
Region -Northera Mindanao 

UATE 
January 22, 2021 

sIGNAT U o 

Div ISon Memorandum 
No 02.s 2021 

SUBMISSION OF 2020 BRIGADA ESKWELA LETTER OF INTENT 

To: Chief of Sehools Dnviston and Operations Divusion 
Chief of Curriculum Implementation Division 
Public Schools District Supervisors 
Public Elemenmary and Secondary School Heads 
All Others Concerned 
This Divistion 

. Pursuant to Memorandum OU-LAPP No. Q-008 s. 2021, entitled "Conduct of Brigada Eskwela 

2020 Awards," all School Heads are encouraged to join the said contest 

2. Relative to this, schools that will join the 2020 Brigada Eskwela Best Implementing Schools 

are required to submit a Letter of Intent addressed to the Schools Division Superintendent, 

Attention: SGOD Social Mobilization and Networking Section 

3. The deadline of submission of the Letter of Intent will be on January 27, 2021 through 
this email address, socmob.ldn@deped gov ph 

4. Attached is the Memorandum OU-LAPP No. Q-008 s. 2021 s1gned by Tonisito C. Umali, 
Esq., Undersecretary for Legislative Affairs, External Partnerships, and Project Management 
Service for your reference 

5. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is directed. 

lanlian 
EDILBERTO L. OPLENARIA, CESO V 
Schools Divislon Superintendent 
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